
Join them or other scientists for a surprise and con�dential mini-conference, in the form of boat rides on the lake of the Parc de
la Tête d'Or, on Saturday August 28th between 2 and 6 pm. Meet us at the pier!

For more information, please visit the dedicated page on the CNRS Rhône Auvergne website:

https://bit.ly/conferences-embarquees-2021

(https://lbbe.univ-
lyon1.fr/sites/default/�les/styles/img__1280x768__image_scale__crop_main/public
/media/images/lac_tete_dor.jpg?itok=Peh_6V3g)

Two LBBE doctoral students participate in "embarked
conferences" on the lake of the Parc de la Tête d'Or
Lisa Nicvert and Lucie Thel, doctoral students at the LBBE, participate in the 3rd edition of the "embarked
conferences", on the lake of the Parc de la Tête d'Or.
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